
Oldway House,Paignton,s.Devon. 

( hand-wri t ten) 

Dear General, 

w.o. to Sir Sam Hughes. 
sunday sep. 24 1916. 

G <J!:, 4t 17/ :2. (f 

MY interest is purely professional and due to the fact that I 
am consultant at several of the Can. Army Hospitals. The statement 
is that the Hospital Committee was appointed without consultation 
with Gen. Jones as to the desirability etc. or to the personnel. 
What I wish is a plain yes or no answer to my question, whether or 
not this was the case. 

F'aithfully yours, 
Wm. Osler. 


